Do you have a question or want to solve a problem? Start your Science and Engineering Fair
project now and let’s get ready to discover the answer!

The fair is usually held in April with the District competition usually being held in May, but the
sooner you start the better! Your students can present either an experiment or a solution to a
problem that they’ve engineered, which gives them the freedom to explore whatever they are
curious about! Below you can find some tips and resources to help your student’s project really
stand out:

Experiments: Engineering:
Show the scientific process Solve a real world problem
Include a Bibliography: How did you think of your solution?

Where did your information come from?

Be sure to take pictures! These will help with your presentation! Presentation boards can usually
be purchased in the office or at your local grocery store.

Places to find help or ideas:
e Check out the UTU Innovation Center! They are very friendly and would love to help
with your ideas.
Google the term “Science Fair Projects”
Check out Mark Rober on YouTube
Visit mysterydoug.com and check out his videos!
Don’t forget about good ol’ Bill Nye the Science Guy!

Pick up your applications form your teacher today!



